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David Barthelmy

From: Weinrich Minerals, Inc. <dan@danweinrich.ccsend.com> on behalf of Weinrich Minerals, Inc. 
<dan@weinrichmineralsinc.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 27, 2015 10:10 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: New Acquisition - Vochten Collection

 

 

New Acquisition - Vochten Collection! 
 

 

We are proud to announce the acquisition of the mineral collection of Renaud 

Vochten (vochtenite), Shilde, Belgium.  Mr. Vochten assembled a very 

comprehensive collection numbering close to 12,000 specimens over the span of 

67 years.  

 

It was quite a job arranging for the packing and shipment of a collection this 

large.   We are now working through the collection, sorting, cleaning, labeling, 

etc. and hope to have a lot of fresh material available at Tucson.  Specimens are 

already being offered in the auction that closes Tuesday night; look for gallery 

updates with some of this material later this week.  Specimens will also be 

available for viewing in St. Louis after the first of the year. 

 

We hope that you enjoying looking over the material.  There are some neat and 

interesting specimens to be available soon! 
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Calcite - Congo 

1 of 14 crates 

shipped home 
 

 

 

Some of the collection in 

storage 

 

Silver - Kongsberg 
 

 

  

Visit us at: Weinrich Minerals, Inc. 
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